
                          

M E M O R A N D U M 
          Building Inspections Division 

 
      

ADMINISTRATIVE MEMORANDUM NO.: 22-01

TO:       Greg Harrison, City Manager  
         Asceleta Hammond, City Clerk 
VIA:      Michael Rada, Building Official 
FROM:    Carpelo Jeoboam, Assistant Building Official 
DATE:      February 28, 2022 

SUBJECT: Request for Ordinance Text Amendment:  

Section 152.12(E) “Building Permit Fees” Photovoltaic Systems 
 
 

 
Enclosed are text amendments to implement a reduction in the fees associated with providing the necessary 
inspections service to ensure compliance with the approved permit and the Florida Building Code. I have also 
included the analysis performed by Phil Gonot for your reference.  
 
We are requesting permission to advertise the Ordinance Text Amendment which will be presented for first 
and second reading at the April 12, 2022 City Commission Hearing. 
 
Should you have any questions or comments, please contact me at extension 4062. 
 
Thank you for your assistance. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
cc.  Kervin Alfred, Deputy City Clerk 
   Mark Berman, City Attorney 
   Jill Mesojedec, Senior Paralegal 
   Phil Gonot, PMG Associates, Inc. 


